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(Albany, NY) Senator David Carlucci (D- Rockland/Westchester) issued the following
letter to the New York State Department of Health on Monday to call for changes to
the State's guidelines for priority COVID-19 testing. The Senator has requested that
the State's first responders also be made a high priority for COVID-19 testing. First
responders include police officers, fire fighters, and EMS serving in New York State. 


